From:

Jaime Carrillo < Jaime. Carrillo. 460962319@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 5:31 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Jaime Carrillo
[@advAddress]

From:

Michael Franklin < Michael. Franklin. 460989680@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 9:51 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

A EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Michael Franklin [@advAddress]

From:

Carlos Quevedo < Carlos. Quevedo. 460986881@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 9:10 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

A EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Carlos Quevedo [@advAddress]

From:

Russell Hubbart < Russell. Hubbart. 460988924@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 9:39 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Russell Hubbart [@advAddress]

From:

Nicholas Foote < Nicholas.Foote.460984144@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 8:33 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Nicholas Foote [@advAddress]

From:

Scott Standefer < Scott.Standefer.452997400@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 8:56 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Scott Standefer PO Box 5 Ahwahnee, CA 93601

From:

Kelly Johnston < Kelly Johnston . 460983848@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 8:30 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Kelly Johnston [@advAddress]

From:

Isaul Alonso < Isaul. Alonso. 460982470@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 8:19 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A EXTERNAL SENDER:</u> Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Isaul Alonso [@advAddress]

From:

Morgan Quinn < Morgan. Quinn. 460981813@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 8:10 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Morgan Quinn [@advAddress]

From:

Joshua Pereira < Joshua. Pereira. 460976882@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 7:24 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Joshua Pereira
[@advAddress]

From:

Deven Seymour < Deven. Seymour. 460980139@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 7:55 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Déar Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Deven Seymour
[@advAddress]

From:

Alfonso toral < Alfonso.toral.460976206@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 7:17 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

A EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Alfonso toral
[@advAddress]

From:

Samuel Hammon <Samuel.Hammon.460962878@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 5:35 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Samuel Hammon [@advAddress]

From:

Matthew Kravetz < Matthew.Kravetz.460964498@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 5:48 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Matthew Kravetz [@advAddress]

From:

Alan Pierce < Alan.Pierce.460975388@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 7:09 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Alan Pierce
[@advAddress]

From:

Kevin Alger < Kevin. Alger. 460838245@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 5:41 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Kevin Alger [@advAddress]

From:

Jason Mabry < Jason.Mabry.460959296@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 5:08 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Jason Mabry
[@advAddress]

From:

Aaron Thrasher < Aaron. Thrasher. 460881779@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 10:51 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>M</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Aaron Thrasher
[@advAddress]

From:

Patrick Newell < Patrick.Newell.460958611@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 5:02 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Patrick Newell
[@advAddress]

From:

Cristofer Wazna-Blank < Cristofer. Wazna Blank. 460956613@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:49 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Cristofer Wazna-Blank [@advAddress]

From:

Calvin Hill <Calvin.Hill.460956703@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:50 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Calvin Hill
[@advAddress]

From:

fortunato rivas <fortunato.rivas.460955722@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:43 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, fortunato rivas [@advAddress]

From:

Joseph Grilho < Joseph. Grilho. 460955948@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:44 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Joseph Grilho
[@advAddress]

From:

Paulsen Rock < Paulsen.Rock.460954813@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:37 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Paulsen Rock [@advAddress]

From:

John Wingfield < John.Wingfield.460952743@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:21 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, John Wingfield [@advAddress]

From:

Tyrone Gonzales < Tyrone. Gonzales. 460953049@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:22 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Tyrone Gonzales [@advAddress]

From:

Stephen Taylor <Stephen.Taylor.460952581@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:19 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Stephen Taylor [@advAddress]

From:

Joe Dishman < Joe. Dishman. 460864156@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 9:00 AM

To:

SCPlanning

**Subject:** 

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Joe Dishman
[@advAddress]

From:

Jaime Ruiz <Jaime.Ruiz.460955902@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:44 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards,
Jaime Ruiz
[@advAddress]

From:

Aaron Costa < Aaron. Costa. 455244943@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 4:20 AM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

**EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Aaron Costa 26490 Cedar Crest Dr Menifee, CA 92586

From:

Kent Shackelford < Kent.Shackelford.460991137@p2a.co>

Sent:

June 17, 2021 10:13 PM

To:

**SCPlanning** 

Subject:

Letter in Support of the Fountain Wind Project

<u>A</u> **EXTERNAL SENDER:** Do not follow links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Shasta County Planning Commission,

As a construction worker in Northern California, I am writing in strong support of the Fountain Wind Project. This project will employ hundreds of construction workers right here in Shasta County, creating apprenticeship opportunities for North State residents. I appreciate the concerns that have been raised by the project opponents, but I believe that those concerns have been adequately addressed. This process has been very transparent and engaging, and I credit the project applicant and Shasta County Staff for their work in making that a reality. On behalf of myself and my family, I encourage you to do what the majority of Shasta County residents are asking for: approve this project as presented.

Regards, Kent Shackelford [@advAddress]